
 

 

 

 

 

The June 28, 2011 Public Hearing and Public Meeting have 

been cancelled due to the inability to meet the legislative 

notification requirements due to the postal strike.  The 

applications that were scheduled for that meeting will be 

rescheduled to a future meeting.  The next Public Hearing 

and Public Meeting date is July 12, 2011. 

 

Any inquiries can be directed to the Office of the City 

Clerk by phone 250-469-8645 or by email 

cityclerk@kelowna.ca 

 

 

Thank you. 
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